
 
 
When considering donating an in-kind 
gift to HFF, ask yourself this question: Is 
this item in good enough condition for my 
child or family? If your answer is YES, 
then it is in good enough condition for the 
children and families HFF serves.   
 
 

When we give our best, we are saying with our donation, “you are valuable.” 
 

HFF is in need of these everyday items to help our  
families make their house a home: 

 

(All items should be new or very gently used) 

 
KITCHEN 
Trash Can (new) 
Pots and Pans (new or gently used) 

Silverware (new or gently used) 

Can opener (new or gently used) 
Dishes, Bowls, Cups (new or gently 

used) 

Spatulas/ Utensils (new) 
Kitchen towel (new) 

Dishcloth (new) 
Dish Soap (new) 
SoS Pads (new) 
Sponges (new) 
 
LINEN CLOSET 
Towels (new) 

Washcloths (new) 

Soap (new) 
Blankets Twin or Larger (new or 

gently used)  

Pillows (new) 
Sheets (new or gently used)  

BATHROOM 
Toilet brush (new) 

Shower Curtain (new) 
Shower hooks (new or gently used) 
Toilet paper (new) 
Shampoo (new) 
Toothbrush (new) 
Toothpaste (new) 
Comb/brush (new) 
Deodorant (new) 
 
CLEANING SUPPLIES 
Bucket (new) 
Dust pan (new) 
Paper Towels (new)   
Spray Cleaner (new) 
Pinesol type cleaner (new) 
Mop (new) 
Broom (new) 
Plunger (new) 
Laundry Soap (new) 

Thank you for your support of The Homeless Families Foundation. For additional Information Contact: Karie Gallegos 
Karie Gallegos, Community Liaison at 614-715-8233 or kgallegos@homelessfamiliesfoundation.org 


